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            12/03/2020 

 

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 

 

As you will be aware, schools are waiting to be officially told by the Government as to whether 

or not they must close. 

 

I am letting you know that at the moment I have not been instructed to close the school but I 

am awaiting further instruction by the government and/or TKAT.  Whilst we wait for further 

updates later this afternoon, we are taking these actions: 

 

 Sending this letter to you to keep you informed  
 Sending children home with little packs of work or a list of possible learning activities 

 Making sure children come home with their PE kits  
 Setting up work that could be accessed online via the school website if needed 

 

A letter will be sent to you later today to ensure you know what decision the trust has taken.  
 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

 

Sophie Gosden 

Headteacher 
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